
TIMBER FARMS CIVIC ASSOCIATION – GENERAL MEETING 

 

Date/Time:  Tuesday, June 15th, 2004, 6:45 p.m. 

 

Board Members Present: Bob Oakes, Treasurer 

    Jennifer Daggett, Vice-President 

Janet Taylor, President 

 

Board Members Absent: Christine Verdi, Secretary  

 

Guest Speakers Present: None 

 

There was no call to order and no reading of the previous meeting minutes.  Bob Oakes 

submitted the treasurer’s report in writing.  The short 20 minute meeting consisted of 

Janet Taylor reading the flyer and reminding voters that this was the final decision 

regarding the barricade.  Members were requested to vote and ballots were collected.  

There were many general conversations going on between those in attendance regarding 

what they thought of the situation.  A rain storm ended the meeting abruptly. 


